
From: Paul Pitino
To: Kayla Johnson; Karen Diemer
Subject: Fw: property development for craftsman"s mall
Date: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 4:14:25 PM

More Village

From: Paul Pitino
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 4:10 PM
To: Bonnie MacRaith
Subject: Re: property development for craftsman's mall
 
Hi Bonnie,
Thanks for the e-mail. Paul

From: Bonnie MacRaith 
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 1:15 PM
To: Brett Watson; Paul Pitino; Sofia Pereira; Susan Ornelas
Subject: property development for craftsman's mall
 
Dear Arcata Council Members,

The possible options for the housing to be built at the craftsman’s mall property has gotten pretty confusing. I will
try my best to offer my opinion. First of all one of the main reasons the neighbors (ACRH) didn’t want one of Amcal’s
housing projects was because of their desire for very high occupancy. A project with 800 beds or higher is not what
the nearby neighbors want to contend with. At this point I would like to see them keep the number of overall beds
at 600 with mixed occupancy, including student families, staff and faculty. I could see some value in on-site
diversification by offering a wide range of university managed housing types. Please reject a project with 800 beds.

Thank you so much for your dedication!
Bonnie MacRaith

Arcata, CA
95521




